
Dunham’s Bay Fish and Game Club Inc.

Minutes of General Membership Meeting        

April 12th, 2023


The April 2023 General Membership Meeting of the Dunham’s Bay Fish and Game Club was 
held at 7:00 April 12th, 2023 – a Zoom Meeting and In Person at the Club


 Standing in for President Pat Beland                                                                           
Directors                                                 

 

 Treasurer    Mike Vanderwerken                                                              Dennis Dempsey

 Secretary    Lee Garrand                                                                            Don Kramer

                                                                                                                    John Beecher

                                                                                                                    Sam Christianson

	 Melissa Stark

	 Bob Benway

Pat Beland opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance


Minutes from previous meeting were read and approved.1st John B 2nd Mike V.. Voted 
Unanimous.


Treasurers’ Report   Check Book Balance stated as $408,125.76 Don K 1st, John B 2nd. Voted 
Unanimous


Buildings and Grounds  Don K stated everything was running smooth.


Membership Bob Benway stated we had 610 Members  


She-Shooters No Report


Steel Chuck Lauber handed out a preliminary steel target plan for under the canopy, Color 
coding was used for the various classifications. Chuck stated they were working on long distance 
shooting - 300 to 400 yard range.


Shooting Disciplines Dennis D. stated a Vintage Arms shoot was being held Saturday. 22 
Challenge slated for April 24th at 5:30 pm.


Conservation Council Dan L asked for feedback on the Sportsmans Flea Market as it had been 
successful, Concerns raised as we needed more parking and volunteers needed North and South 
of the Club, Dan stated a Date for next years Sportsmans Flea Market as being March 30th.Dan 
stated that the conservation council had discussed the loss of Pheasants through the avian flu. 
Dan also discussed brook trout plans for ponds, Turkey Season stated as May 1st.




New/Old Business Pat B stated Kubota Tractor purchase had been approved by the Board. Pat 
also stated that a Survey still needed to be done as well as a preliminary review to go forward on 
the rebuilding of the rifle and pistol Range. The Range would be closed during Construction, we 
may face some issues with members. Pat also spoke of the new 3D Archery Range and it’s 
nearing completion. Capital Projects were discussed Like the Pistol Range and Picnic Structure.

Pins/Cards/and Stickers were discussed. Motion to discontinue providing to Members.

 

Motion to adjourn, Meeting adjourned 7:44  Mellissa S 1st, John B 2nd Voted unanimous.



